
First of all it seems under handed to submit a "shell" of a bill then amend it last minute 
to prevent the public from having time to prepare testimony. That being said, this bill will 
do nothing about safety and is only legislation presented in an attempt to render our 
second amendment right useless. The bill is trying to turn a right into a privilege granted 
by elected representatives. It is a blatant attempt in order to make owning a firearm a 
liability and a risk for those wishing to exercise their constitutional right. I do not know of 
any of the rest of the bill of rights that has so many conditions imposed on them to limit 
the right. Please consider the implications of what the future may hold for freedom 
seeking citizens if more of our rights are deteriorated to the extent as to make them 
useless. It does not serve the people to make them criminals for exercising a right. It is 
truly heart breaking to witness such an attempt to restrict freedom in what is probably 
the last refuge on earth to freedom and liberty seeking individuals. I plead with you to 
vote against this bill for the sake of America and what it stands for. 

 

Regards, 

Mr. Rod Byers 

 


